
VALE OF GLAMORGAN COUNCIL 
 

LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT 1972 SECTION 123(2A) 

LAND ADJACENT TO 204 BARRY ROAD, BARRY 

 

Notice is HERBY GIVEN that the Vale of Glamorgan Council intends to dispose of land 

adjacent to 204 Barry Road, Barry.  

 

A plan identifying the land may be examined on the Council’s website at 

www.valeofglamorgan.gov.uk/en/our_council/legal_notices 

 

Objections to the intended disposal must be made in writing and addressed to: Estates 
Department, Vale of Glamorgan Council, Civic Offices, Holton Road, Barry, CF63 4RU or by 
email to strategicpropertyonevale@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk by no later than 27th January 
2022. 
 

Dated this 6th day of January 2022 

 

D. Marles 

Monitoring Officer / Head of Legal & Democratic Services 
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